
 

 
 

 18 December 2023 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers  

Re: More Able Opportunity to meet MP Alex Burghart 

I would like to offer your son/daughter the opportunity to attend a More Able mini 

lecture with the Brentwood and Ongar MP Alex Burghart, on Friday 2 February 2024.  

This will take place during period 2, in the South Hall at St Martin’s School.  

Students that attend the lecture will be given the opportunity to hear about Alex’s 

career in politics, and his ambitions for the future as MP for Brentwood and Ongar.  If 

your son/daughter has an interest in politics, with the possibility of following this into a 

career, this experience will be incredibly inciteful.  Students will also have the 

opportunity to ask questions as part of the lecture during the Q&A session.  

If your son/daughter would like to attend this lecture, please could they email Mrs 

Frappell, declaring their interest in a brief paragraph, giving information of what they 

hope to get out of the session.  

Email Mrs Frappell at:  afrappell@st-martins.essex.sch.uk  and should be received no 

later than Friday 12 January 2024.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 

01277 238300 or afrappell@st-martins.essex.sch.uk   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A Frappell  

Teacher of History/More Able Co-Ordinator 
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